
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Customer  
FAMOR ITALIA SRL

 

The Company Vetri Speciali S.p.A. based in Trento, Via Torre d'Augusto 34, hereby 

 

declares 
 

• That the containers produced in our plants, supplied to FAMOR ITALIA SRL, 

 
cod.7038B#106      3 GALLONI L.11,355 

 

and packed into their original packaging, can come into contact with food and sterilization, 

and are made according to the following European Laws:  

o Regulation (CE) 1935/2004, concerning materials and objects for food contact 

o Regulation (CE) 2023/2006, concerning the Good Manufacturing Practices for items 

and materials which come in contact with food 

And according to the following Italian law: 

o Ministry Decree 21/03/1973, and its successive modifications and integrations, 

regarding the sanitary regulation of packaging, containers, and tools that come into 

contact with food or with substances for personal usage. 

 

o Decree of the President of the Republic n. 777 dated 23/08/1982, and its successive 

updates, carrying out the Directive 76/893/CEE concerning the materials and the 

objects that come in contact with food. 

 

• The presence of heavy metals in the glass produced in our plants is compliant with the 

standards outlined in the directive n. 94/62/CE, and its successive derogations, and with the 

Legislative Decree n. 22 dated February 5, 1997. 

 

• Glass containers in flint, on the basis of chemical durability tests, have the lead concentration 

below 100 ppm.  

 

• In glass containers in flint, on the basis of chemical durability tests, the sum of the 

concentration levels of incidentally introduced lead, mercury, cadmium, and hexavalent 

chromium present in any package or individual packaging component shall not exceed 100 

parts per million by weight 

 

• The container production and handling process ensures that any foreign material found inside 

the container can only be due to accidental causes in no way linked to their production.  

 



  

 

 

• A series of preventative techniques have been implemented in order to avoid contamination 

and guarantee the hygiene of the food containers as per Regulations CE  n. 852/2004 

 

• The containers supplied by our company have not been sterilized  

 

We remain at your disposal for any further information you may need. 

 

Best regards. 

 

       Trento, 2023-01-18                                          


